
 

Newsletter 84        Friday 24 Nov 2023 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: 
www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  

 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 
3rd November 2023 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
21st December 2023  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 8th January 2024 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 12th February – Friday 
16th February 2024 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
28th March 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 15th April 2024 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 27th May – Friday 
31st May 2024 

Last Day of Term – Wednes-
day 24th July 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
6th May 2024 

BANK HOLIDAY 



 

Congratulations to Thaliyah, Elijah and Nyasia Lei (pictured on the front page).  
 

They are the winners of this year’s St Andrew’s Got Talent contest.   
 

Continued overleaf 



 

Class 

 

 
 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 
Stardust 
Aladdin 
Mars 

Total No of  
Children Read 
every day this 

week 
 

 

YR—12 
Y1—13 
Y2—13 
Y3—18 
Y4—20 
Y5—19 
Y6—20 

Percentage 
 
 

 
 
 

YR—63% 
Y1—50% 
Y2—87% 
Y3—64% 
Y4—71% 
Y5—73% 
Y6—87% 

This Week’s  

Attendance 
 

C o s m i c  C l a s s  9 9 %  

G o l d e n  C l a s s  9 7 %  

D i a m o n d  C l a s s  9 7 %  

H e r o e s  C l a s s  9 8 %  

S t a r d u s t  C l a s s  9 4 %  

A l a d d i n  C l a s s  9 6 %  

M a r s  C l a s s  9 4 %  

 

Flu Vaccination Consent Form 

Flu Vaccination Consent Forms are 
being sent home today.   

All parents are aske to completed and    
return the form to your child’s class 
teacher by Monday 27th November. 

If you have already filled in the online 
form, there is no need to do the paper    
version. 

Please return a completed form even if 
you DO NOT wish your child to be 
immunised. 

 
...The SAGT is our way of showcasing how 
fabulously talented the children (and  
parents) are at our school.  
 
The evening was compered by our Zac, 
who could give Ant and Dec a run for their 
money any day of the week—and there’s 
only one of him. 
 
We are sorry that there could only be three 
finalists, because in our view, every one of 
the contestants was a star. 

 
A Jolly Jar is a jar that is filled with     

goodies like; sweets, chocolate, small 

toys, stickers, erasers, small pencils/

pens/crayons – things you might find 

in a   party bag. 

Please bring your Jolly Jar to school by the 

15th December. 

Prizes will be awarded for the best and 

most creative Jars. 

This year Christmas lunch is 
free to all children.  If your 

child is still bringing a 
packed lunch to school but 

would like to have a hot 
Christmas lunch with the rest 
of the school, please let the 

school office know by  
Tuesday 2nd December so 
they can be included in the 

numbers. 


